Town of Oneonta Highway Department: MEMO

16 April 2018

The Town of Oneonta will be collecting leaves, and brush starting Monday, April 23^{rd} and continuing on Mondays – April 30^{th} , May 7^{th} , and May 14^{th} .

Please have leaves in **PAPER BAGS**. Plastic bags or bags with rocks will **NOT** be picked up. Place bags at curbside by 8am.

This collection is intended for leaves, garden debris, and small amounts of brush. IT IS NOT INTENDED FOR CLEANING UP AFTER LANDSCAPING PROJECTS OR TREE WORK. Town residents may also dispose of their own leaves and brush behind the town hall in West Oneonta. If you bring your debris in plastic bags, you must empty the bags onto the pile. Residents may also take mulch from this area.

If there are any questions, please call the Highway Department at 432-4581.

James Hurtubise II Highway Superintendent